
At The Wirral Care Record 
 

 
 
The Wirral Care Record is a single digital  
confidential care record for Wirral residents, 
launching during November  2017. 
 

It will help health and care professionals make 
sure that everyone in Wirral gets the best 
possible care. 
 

Everyone in Wirral will have a Care Record. 
Health and social care professionals will 
be able to access it securely through an 
encrypted connection on their NHS or Council 
IT equipment, 24 hours a day. 
 

Initially it will be launched with information shared 
between your GP surgery and Wirral University 
Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation Trust. 
 

IN the future the record will also contain 
information shared by Wirral Community 
NHS Foundation Trust, Cheshire and Wirral 
Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, and 
Wirral Council (Adult Social Services, and 
Children and Young People’s Services). 
 
Anyone can opt out of the system at any time. 
 

 How it will work 
 

Your care record can only be seen by a care 
professional directly involved in your care, 
and no one else. 
 

The system logs everyone who looks at 
a record, including the time and date of 
access and what information was viewed. 
 

Your care record will not be shared with 
anyone outside of the NHS in Wirral or 
Wirral Council without your permission. It will 
not be made available to insurance companies, 
drug companies or third parties; or be used 
for advertising purposes. 
 

The data held within the Wirral Care Record is 
hosted in the UK, so it’s subject to the Data 
Protection Act (1998), meaning you can be 
totally confident that your information is secure. 
 
You can also opt out of the Wirral Care Record 
by completing the “Three records schemes 
choice” form we have for new patients.   

 


